
Fall 2024

Hello Fall,Hello Fall, and Hello OEA-Aspiring Ed! and Hello OEA-Aspiring Ed!

Interested in being more involved?
email: aspiringed@ohea.org

@oeaaspringed on social media

We’ve had a busy start to the fall season filled with: BOD &
Committee meetings; 6 university chapter visits; kicking off our
Power Hour series with Chapter Challenge info; planning our
November Panel on Urban & Rural schooling; and exercising
our right to vote during election season! We thank you for your
patience towards the timing of our monthly newsletter, and
are excited to showcase the work we’ve been doing/planning! 

Looking AheadLooking Ahead

Aspiring Educators

Newsletter

OEA Committee Meeting RecapOEA Committee Meeting Recap    

November 9: NEOEA RA 
November 19: Rural VS. Urban School
Power Hour Call
COMING SOON: Central Region
“Friendsgiving” Potluck

Click to LClick to Learn Moreearn More

What We Learned!

◦Leah: Collective Bargaining: “How to support new
coming teachers and the awareness of a teacher
shortage. Making better contracts for those teachers!”
◦Alice: Human and Civil Rights: “Tasked with coming
up with ways to support Ohio with DEI workshops. Have
not been looking at AE but will be looking into AE and
how we are doing it!”
◦Gen: Local Development & Training Committee
Meetings: “How and different ways to improve
engagement in Mid Career Teachers. What are the
factors of why career teachers aren't engaged in their
districts and AEs.”
◦Andi: Professional Efficacy: “ How/Understanding AI
in the classroom. Had AI experts share what AI is, how
it is changing, and how to use it in the classroom, and
different types/versions of AE. Magic School AI”

Don’t forget to follow our
Instagram! 

There will be a lot of
information about the
upcoming Power Hour
call, an NEOEA RA Event

Recap, and more
information about the
Upcoming OEA-ONE

Conference. 

Leah Barnhill tabling at
Mount St. Joseph University Rachel Grabowski & Andi Crawford at

Mount Union University Chapter
meeting

AE BOD Retreat at the University of Cincinatti
Ft. OEA-Retired Liaison Makia Burns 

Your OEA-AE Board of Directors are eager to come and
engage with AE chapters/schools throughout the state. We
can offer AE overview as well as professional development

in a subject of need. Please complete the form using the link
or QR code to request a speaker or PD at your chapter!

Chapter VisitsChapter Visits

Click to Request an AE leader toClick to Request an AE leader to
visit your chaptervisit your chapter

Post/repost on social media
accounts
Text your friends the info and
send them the link
Reach out to classmates
Ask professors to put up a
flyer or make a post on their
class page

Tips for askingTips for asking
others to SIGN UPothers to SIGN UP

https://www.ohea.org/aspiringed/
https://ohea.org/aspiringed/
https://ohea.org/oea-aspiring-educators-power-hour-series/
https://forms.office.com/r/3Hgsvf1DN8
https://forms.office.com/r/3Hgsvf1DN8

